
June 4, 2024

Subj: RP57N02W164952A - Will Serve Letter

To whom it may concern,

The Syringa Heights Water District has the capacity and desire to serve the
proposed 28 lot subdivision of the subject parcel in Bonner County, Idaho with
water service.

Water main extensions will be required for the proposed development of which
design and construction will be at developers expense. Water service
connections will only be reserved by payment of capitalization fees in advance.
Connection (meter) fees may be paid at the time of individual lot connection.

The Syringa Water District does not provide water for fire protection.

If you have questions or comments, please contact me directly.

Tim C. Blankenship, P.E.
Chairman
Syringa Heights Water District
syrinqawater@qmail.com


